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 Hethersett Woodside 

Primary & Nursery School 

8th February 2021 

Nursery: Hedgehogs and Squirrels 

Dear Parents, 

We hope you had a restful half-term break. Hethersett Woodside remains closed to 

the majority of children, with Willow Nursery being open within our risk assessment 

measures and staffing capacity.  At the time of writing, we are not able to give you 

a date for wider reopening. We will be in touch with more information as we receive 

it. 

We will continue to deliver our curriculum for the next few weeks via Tapestry and 

weekly Google Meets. You will continue to be provided with a wealth of practical 

activities, recorded materials and face to face ‘hello’s’. Everything can be 

accessed from home and school, where ever your child is learning; please pick and 

choose between the most suitable activities for your child. 

It has been lovely to receive photos and observations of this learning and to get a 

sense of the real development which is happening for your little people, even at 

distance. 

Our inquiry theme for the next half term is ‘Step Inside a Book’. The children will learn 

some traditional tales, become involved in story telling language, develop a love of 

books and reading and begin to think about story structure. We will also celebrate 

World Book Day, Mothering Sunday and Easter. We will provide activities to develop 

skills in all seven areas of learning. 

I attach an overview of our term’s learning. 

You will also find a series of links to various online learning resources. If anyone finds 

age appropriate learning apps or sites which support development, we would love 

to hear from you so that we can share with others. 

If there is any further information or support you require, please do let us know.  

With Best Wishes 

Mrs Ingham and The Nursery Team 
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